
King’s Academy College Park
Opportunity and Success on a Global Stage

Calling all families!

Would you be interested in contributing to our

International Day?
Friday 7th July 2023

How you might contribute:

● Come in to talk to groups of children about your

country of origin or culture,

● Share photos, traditional dress or other objects

associated with your culture,

● Support a teacher with a simple cookery activity

around traditional foods,

● Share traditional music, dance or story,

● Share a popular sporting event from your country.

If you have any other ideas, please do not hesitate to contact

Mrs Ruth Gaston via the office email contact.cp@kingsacademies.uk
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